
Jeffrey McDowell

October 4, 2022

RE: Case Number GF 22-138148 - 2706 Wooldridge Dr before the Historic Landmark Commission on October 5, 2022

To Whom it May Concern,

I am the owner of 2700 Wooldridge Drive, the property adjacent to the south of

2706 Wooldridge Drive. I am writing in support of the application to demolish

the building(s) located at 2706 Wooldridge Drive. Although I am not an expert

in historic districts, I love our neighborhood and have lived in my current

house since 2006. I fail to see how this house contributes to the historic

nature of our neighborhood in any way. The house has not been well maintained

and replacing it would only serve to improve the character of our

neighborhood.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey McDowell




